
STANDING
TOGETHER for

PUBLIC
SERVICES

HEALTHY WORKPLACESand

PSAC MEMBERSHIP APPRECIATION
and MEET & GREET WITH ROBYN BENSON

THURSDAY, NOVEMBER 6, 5-7PM
PSAC VANCOUVER RO   
200-5238 Joyce Street   

PSAC's National President, 
Robyn Benson, will be in 
Vancouver in November

Join us for an informal meeting and 
social event!

There is no set agenda: Robyn, along 
with REVP Bob Jackson will be 
available to answer your questions 
about our current round of bargaining 
with TB, Parks and CRA, or just chat 
about the issues that affect PSAC 
members.

We'll provide the snacks! All you have 
to do is RSVP to (604) 430-5631 so 
we can plan around the numbers.

www.psacbc.com
facebook.com/psacbc

@psacbc


